
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
DATE: 1-9-25 
 
TO: ALL ENGINEERING FIRMS RESPONDING TO RFQ 2024-02 
FROM: TRAVIS WADE 
CITY MANAGER 
850.653.9319 
twade@cityofapalachicola.com 
 
 
PROJECT NAME: REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 
PROJECT NO.: RFQ 2024-02 
 
 
Please note the following clarification regarding the above referenced project: 
 
 
Responses, at a minimum, shall include the following information: 

4. Itemized price to design and engineer projects per site as identified in Attachment 1 

Attachment 1 of the RFQ 2024-02 includes a specific project list of work to be completed. 
The engineering costs should include cost to  design, develop construction documents and 
oversee construction management of drainage improvements in accordance with the 
construction contract documents. Project costs associated with the Construction task 
include work approved through construction bids and/or construction-phase engineering 
and monitoring services contracts.  

Miscellaneous clarifications.  

No sample contracts will be considered prior to proposals being submitted.  
The funding source for this project is from a $2,403,500 State of Florida grant that expires 6-
30-26. The list of projects are prioritized numerically within Attachment 1 of the RFQ 
Attachment 1.  

Please also note that this addendum and any others that may be issued must be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Form included in the RFQ 
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